
Attached is a compilation of feedback to date on FINRA Regulatory Notice 13-42, FINRA Requests 
Comment on a Concept Proposal to Develop the Comprehensive Automated Risk Data System 
(CARDS). We will discuss including a short/medium term recommendation as part of our FIF comment 
letter on CARDS. Please note that the comment period has been extended to March 21, 2014 so we have 
additional time to prepare our letter. 
 

 

 
Regards, 
Manisha 

 

http://fif.com/index.php?option=com_acymailing&no_html=1&ctrl=url&urlid=3604&mailid=1064&subid=9290

